
                                      
 

Trust, Friendship, Forgiveness 

 

              
       Chapel Haddlesey C of E Primary School 

       Millfield Road 
       Chapel Haddlesey 

            Selby 
YO8 8QF 

            
 

 

 

One family branching out together 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S. MacDonald                                                                             Tel. no: 01757 270282 
Head of School: Mrs R. Lindley                                                         Website: www.chapelhaddleseyschool.org.uk 
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        12th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 
   
For the first time in over 2 years, we intend to hold a sports day event at our schools, with parents and 
family members in attendance.  We have decided to run the event as a federation at Chapel Haddlesey 
school, allowing for children across the 3 schools to compete together. The theme of the day will be the 
Jubilee and we ask that the children come to school in red, white and blue coloured sportswear.   
 

Due to the high number of pupils, we have to split the event across 2 days: 
 

Tuesday 24th May             KS2 (Year 3-6)  1pm-2:30pn 
  
Wednesday 25th May       KS1 (Nursery - Year 2) 1pm-2:30pm 
  
The children will attend school in the morning, dressed in their sportswear, they will have an early lunch 
and pupils at Barlow and Burton Salmon will then travel on a coach from school to take part in the 
afternoon activities, and will then travel back on the coach to each school ready for a normal, end of day 
dismissal. We anticipate that it will be a warm day, so it's advised that your child arrives with a water bottle 
and adequate sun protection - long sleeves, hats and sun cream etc...  
 

We warmly invite parents and family members to join us and ask that you come equipped for a restful 
afternoon - feel free to bring picnic baskets and refreshments (non-alcoholic of course!) and seating if 
required. The parking in and around Haddlesey is limited so please we appeal to parents to walk if local and 
car share with other families if possible if driving from out of area. 
 

If your nursery-aged child is not usually in on a Wednesday, they are more than welcome to join us for the 
event.  Please can we ask that you transport them to Chapel Haddlesey; they can then join the nursery 
children for their events and can return to their family after they have taken part.  Once Nursery children 
have completed their events, they are invited to play in the Early Years area with the other nursery 
children.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs R Lindley 

Deputy Headteacher 
The White Rose Federation 

Proud to be part of The White Rose Federation 
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